


Dear Parents and Carers,
We are continuing with our initiative to help the children in our Infant department develop and nurture a love of books
and reading.

Children LOVE having their family, friends, and relatives visit our classroom to share in our learning. So once a week, we
are hosting a “Secret Reader” session from approximately 3:00 pm - 3:20 pm in each infant class. (individual teachers
will have slightly different times)

This session is open to parents, grandparents, family friends and extended family members. During this time we would
love for a “Secret Reader” to come and share their favourite story with the children.

Because this is a mystery, all information needs to be kept TOP SECRET from the children - this includes the date you are
coming in and the book you are going to read.

If you wish to join our super-secret readers club, wait for a text to arrive and then head to School Spider where you will
see a list of available slots for this half-term. (Don’t worry, if you don’t get a slot, more dates will be released after
October half terml).

Your child’s class teacher will covertly confirm your booking as soon as they can and then they will look

greeting you on the day.

Remember to keep it under your hat!
Shhhhhhhhhhh! [t’s a secret!

From Mrs Wakefield
(English Lead)



